
 

The James Martin Visitor 

INFORMATION FOR APPLICANTS 

 

The Oxford Institute of Population Ageing is pleased to announce the James Martin Visitor Bursary 
to enable scholars from OECD countries to spend a term at the University of Oxford, undertaking 
age-related research.  

1. The nature of the Bursary  

1.1.  Each bursary is awarded to individuals of great potential or proven excellence from OECD 
countries, to an opportunity to enable them to undertake a period of study and work of 
intellectual, scientific, social or environmental value, within the field of Ageing Research, at 
the University of Oxford.   

1.2  The awarding of a bursary must satisfy the criteria of being of potential benefit to others, 
furthering academic study, contributing to the well-being of society, or widening human 
knowledge and understanding in the field of Ageing.  

1.3   Each visitor under this programme will take place for one University term, usually for a 
period of 8 to 10 weeks. The period of work/study will be undertaken in conjunction with 
the Oxford Institute of Population Ageing, University of Oxford.  

1.4  The bursary will not be typically offered to those working in clinical medicine. However, 
those engaged in public health or primary care are eligible to apply, and medical personnel 
interested in a period of study of work in this subject are also welcomed.  

1.5   The bursary will cover the bench fee and resources required while working at the Oxford 
Institute of Population Ageing.  The applicant is responsible to cover all expenses for travel, 
accommodation and subsistence while in Oxford. 

2. Conditions of acceptance  

2.1  bursaries are awarded to satisfy the criteria laid down in paragraph 1.1 above.  

2.2  At the end of their tenure, individual visitors are required to write a Final Report 
summarising their visit (in no more than 1500 words) for the benefit of the Visitor 
Programme Committee.  

 

The Visitor Programme Committee would appreciate copies of publications or other output made 
possible by the James Martin Visitor Bursary, even if these occur after the end of the award.  

Further information from the website www.ageing.ox.ac.uk  

http://www.ageing.ox.ac.uk/

